

CALL FOR PAPERS:  URBAN ECONOMICS WORKSHOP

The NBER's working group on Urban Economics will meet on July 23 and 24 in Cambridge, MA.  Ed Glaeser is the organizer. The purpose of this meeting is to provide a forum to bring together people interested in anything related to urban issues, in the U.S. and elsewhere.   This would include, for example, papers on agglomeration economies, urban poverty and segregation, urban transportation and entrepreneurship, and local taxes and regulation.  More general papers on economic geography will also be considered.   

If you have a paper that you would like to submit for consideration, please upload a copy here by noon (EDT) on March 18, 2020: http://papers.nber.org/confsubmit/backend/cfp?id=SI20URB.  You may submit to up to two workshops.  When submitting to two workshops, please use the text box to indicate which presentation venue is your first choice, and also provide a brief (less than 500 character) explanation of why the paper is well suited to multiple workshops.

Please share this information with colleagues who may have a paper suitable for the program.  Papers by researchers with and without NBER affiliations, by early career scholars, and by researchers from under-represented groups, are welcome.  While we have space for only a fraction of the submissions, we give each our careful consideration.

Since this announcement goes to a large group, we cannot invite everyone who receives it. For NBER members, travel reimbursement will be in accordance with the standard Summer Institute 
rules. We regret that we cannot reimburse travel or lodging expenses for non-NBER presenters.


